
 

 

 

 

Jet Class Newsletter 

10.6.22 

What have we been learning? 

The children had a lovely day on Wednesday participating in Sports 
Day.  Luckily the weather got better and better as the day 

progressed and we were able to enjoy the day fully.  We were really 
impressed with how sensibly the children behaved, especially as it 
was their first Sports Day in front of an audience.  They showed 

great sportsmanship and it was lovely to see them cheering on and 
congratulating their classmates. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In English this week we have started a new class story, ‘Trust Me, 
Jack’s Beanstalk Stinks!’ The story is a twist on the original 

traditional tale of Jack and the Beanstalk, but told from the Giant’s 
point of view.  We had great fun playing a drama game called 

Conscious Alley.  The children are posed a question relating to the 
story and have to debate what they think the best course of action 
is and why.  The children gave impressive, thoughtful answers and 

listened well to each other’s point of view. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

In ICT we have been learning about algorithms.  In Music we have 
listened to songs belonging to the rap genre.  We learnt a new song 

Hey You! And performed it with actions.  In Science we are 
continuing to learn about plants and learnt the name and function of 

different parts of a plants. 

Next Week 
 

In Maths we will be starting to look at 
time and reading o’clock and half past 

times on an analogue clock.   
 

In English we are learning to orally 
retell the story of Trust Me, Jack’s 
Beanstalk Stinks.  This will help the 
children enormously when they come 
to write their own traditional tales 

with a twist in a few weeks. 

Home Learning 
 

Everyone has been assigned a task on 
Mathletics this week.  It is focusing on 
the multiplication and division skills we 

learnt last term. 
Please continue to use Bug Club to 

further support your child’s reading at 
home alongside their home reading book. 
As we will not be sending home spellings 

this week, please use the time to practise 
reading and spelling the Year 1 Common 
Exception words.  These are available on 

Google Classroom. 



 


